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Finantsinspektsioon will start to use the new STAR platform for releasing financial sector statistics as
it covers market participants in the financial sector more broadly than before, adds new data
positions, and allows data to be viewed and processed in a more user-friendly way.

Finantsinspektsioon publishes data on credit institutions, payment institutions, fund managers and
funds, and for the first time will start to publish data tables on creditors and credit intermediaries and
insurance brokers. It will also restart publication of aggregate data on investment firms.

Finantsinspektsioon publishes systematised or statistical data on subjects of financial supervision in
the interests of market transparency, showing the financial position of the sectors and the services
they provide in generalised form. The new strategic goal of Finantsinspektsioon is to develop digital
solutions. The new statistical release application STAR allows all who are interested to assess trends
in the financial sector more precisely, with the data presented in Excel, CSV, XML and HTML
formats, making them technically easier to process and download.
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